
District Advisory Committee 

“DAC” 

October 9, 2018 Meeting 

8:30 AM 
NESD Conference Room 

645 Kentucky Greens Way, Newcastle 
 

AGENDA & Notes 
Present: Suzanne Adams, Georgianne Faucette, Amanda Rogers, Denny Rush 

 
1. Welcome and Introductions – Denny Rush explained DAC’s role (primarily LCAP & 
 Programs and also a way for the District to get parental input) 
 
2.  LCAP Discussion – Denny reviewed the LCAP Infographic with the Committee. 
 
3. Community Engagement – Committee members expressed concern about timing for the 
 Family Life units and would like it moved to earlier in the year. There was also a desire 
 to separate boys from girls for instruction. Other concerns discussed were AR processes 
 and suggested more staff development, a desire for more keyboarding support in 
 classrooms and concerns over the condition of the lower portable restrooms. 
 
 


